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Thank you, Mr. President,

Zimbabwe welcomes and thanks the Chinese delegation for their comprehensive national report.  
It is noted with appreciation that China established the Third National Human Rights Action Plan for the period 2016-2020.  Under the auspices of the Plan, the Government has continued to work on improving existing legislative and institutional frameworks to enhance citizens’ rights to, inter alia, subsistence and well being, property rights, basic political rights and freedoms, and labour and social security rights. 
My delegation recommends that China:
· Continues to implement strategies to ensure rural revitalization and equitable regional development; and 

· Expands existing programmes that are aimed at  ensuring the protection of the rights of minorities.
I thank you, Mr. President.

